
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
There’s a change of schedule!  
GM8 – Altamira Express Phase out / Lisbon Express phase in   

  
  

Dear customer,  
  

GM8 vessel ALTAMIRA EXPRESS 14W38 will phase out (originally planned at Leghorn  
September 19th and Genoa September 21st 

 
Thinking about your cargo planning, the Export bookings have been transferred to be 
loaded on our next call, with the following details:  

 
     Vessel Name and Voyage:   
     LISBON EXPRESS 23W38 

Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA):  
Leghorn  September 19th, Genoa September 21st 

 
 

     Please be informed that LISBON EXPRESS 23W38 will omit Valencia call  
 

You will receive a revised booking confirmation from our system very shortly. Please make 
sure that your documentation is adjusted accordingly. If you should require additional 
information, please contact our customer service team at your location who will be happy 
to guide you based on your individual situation.  

  
Regards,  

 

Keep in touch 
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